
 

  Translated from French 
 
 
 

 The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Regional Cooperation of Burkina Faso 
presents its compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations in New 
York and, with reference to its note verbale LA/COD/4 dated 29 February 2008, has 
the honour to submit the following information pursuant to General Assembly 
resolution 61/31 of 4 December 2006 entitled “Consideration of effective measures 
to enhance the protection, security and safety of diplomatic and consular missions 
and representatives”. 

 In Burkina Faso, the following measures have been instituted by the Ministry 
of Security to enhance the protection and security of diplomatic and consular 
missions and representatives accredited to them: 

 – 


